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This bill is pure harassment as are all the anti-gun bills being brought up by this
existing state Congress. It is designed to punish law abiding gun owners and reward
criminals.

The waiting period alone is an indication of the mindless hatred Oregon
Congressmen have for people who own firearms. Remember, this “waiting period”
will be added onto all the possibly endless delays caused by the implementation of
MZ 114, either by the courts or through new pending legislation.

This tyranny and revocation of our 2nd amendment rights granted in the constitution
must be stopped by all means. Democrats and republicans must stop now, before we
citizens have had enough and a revolt might be viewed as an option that none of us
want, but many of us may have to consider. This will be fought all the way to the US
Supreme Court, and Oregon legislators will lose, and we will force you all to pay for
the legal fees. Not via Oregon taxes, but personal charges against each of you.

Thank you for your ears, let them hear! Thank you for your consideration,

Douglas & Bambi Brininstool



